Hello | am writing you to ensure that while | do think that it is critical for us to ensure tenants are able to
remain in their homes it is equally critical that property managers are taken into account. Most
managers make a percentage of rents collected while providing the critical support of the broad rental
market. If you do not address keeping property managers solvent you risk the collapse of the rental
market at the extreme and at a less extreme, the loss of many good smaller property managers to large
conglomerates that have no interest beyond the bottom line in mind. Either of these events would be
disastrous to tenants.

Please, Take into account the totality of the market when creating your response to this crisis.

Aaron Sliberstein
Oregon Tenant and Property Management LLC.
541-915-5053



